
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

The trees along SR32 continue to grow and are too big for the safe installation of our seasonal 

holiday lights and also are blocking signage through downtown. 

 

 

 

Proposal: 

We received the following quote from Josh Newsome’s Tree Surgery to trim back the street 

trees through downtown.  He will wait until late winter/early spring once the lights are 

removed. 

 

 

 

Cost: 

$7000.00 

 

 

Cost to be paid from MVH Other Services and Charges 2201001339  


